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G3-541 /2017 Dated: 23.02.2017

To
The Chief Conservator of Forests

(Southern Circle) Kollam

Sir,‘
Sub:- Forest clearanceé for constructing electric line under total

electrification - res.

Ref:- Proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/23242/16 of Assistant Engineer,

Palode.

reference cited. Assistant Engineer,
No.FP/KL/VELEC/23242/16 for

d effecting service connection in

Kind attention is invited to above
KSEB, Palode has submitted the proposal
constructing 110 m LT single phase 2 wireline an
favour of Smt.Baby, Kaithakuzhy Veedu, Kudavanadu, under Total Electrification

Sscheme. The application and relevant documen
for favour of further necessary action.

ts and my site inspection report for

forest clearance are enclosed herewith

Yours faithfully
Encl: 1. Proposal - 4 sets 7
2. Site Inspection report 93//

Divisional Forest Officer



